Declassified NARA Project: NW 63684

{37”'","5 RTIRY 2l June, 1943
Captain Harrison

Subj: SS MONTANA

Reference is made to the attached ONI memorandum
inclosing a letter from a firm of attorneys requesting
certain photographs taken of the S3 MONTANA recently
involved in a collision in Horfolk.

It would be appreciated if you would furnish the
Intelligence Division with a suggested form of reply
in order that we may answer the Office of Naval
Intelligence,

L. M. DRURY
Acting

Incl
ONI memo (Op=l6=B=l)
18 June, 1943, re Subject
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